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Food For Thought 
For the Week of August 2, 2015 

(Questions and Scriptures for Further Study) 
 

PERSONAL STUDY 

This week’s Bible study is reading through the book of Acts. As you read this week, focus your 

prayers for the Church in today’s culture.  Use the 4 questions below each time you read, and use 

the question that follows the reading at the end of the week.  

What We Know About Stephen… 

 

Good Reputation 
Acts 6:3 

 
Full of the Holy Spirit and Wisdom 
Acts 6:3 

 
Ministered to Widows 
Acts 6:1 

 
Preached the Good News 
Acts 7:2-53 

 
Saw Jesus at the right hand of God 
Acts 7:56 

 
3 Practices to Strengthen Faith 

 
Faithful to the Word and Prayer 

 
Faithful to meeting needs 

 
Faithful to forgive as I’ve been forgiven 



4 Bible Study Questions 

Here are four basic questions to ask after you read each story: 

 1. What does this story say about God? 

 2. What does this story say about fallen man? 

 3. Who/What do I relate to in this story?  

 4. What might the Holy Spirit be telling me? 
 

ACTS 

 

Monday 

Acts 1-3 - Ascension and Holy Spirit Arrival 

 

Tuesday 

Acts 4-7 - The early Church and Stephen’s Speech 

 

Wednesday  

Acts 8-12 - Saul’s Conversion 

 

Thursday  

Acts 13-16 - Paul’s Journeys 

 

Friday  

Acts 17-22 - Paul Preaching and Arrested 

 

Saturday - Acts 23-28 

End of Acts, Beginning of the Church 

 
What did I learn about the Church? 

 

   1.    After reading through Acts, what are differences you can see between the early Church 

and the Church of today?  

 

 

   2.    As you see it, what are the current needs at Riverlawn? 
 

TAKING IT HOME  

What is your part in helping the Church succeed? 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
MEN’S ENCOUNTER - AUGUST 7-9 
August 7-9, 2015 
Wheat State camp in Augusta, KS 
You can get more information and sign up at: wichitamensencounter.com 

  
YOUTH HORIZONS “BACK TO SCHOOL” PARTY 
August 13, 5:30-8:30 p.m., at Riverlawn 
We’re throwing a block party here for kids and families in their mentor program. 
To volunteer, email Travis at: troberts@riverlawn.org. 


